
From: 

Sent: 4/20/2021 4:36:11 PM 
Subject: Plumas Forest Contact - 5 Year Environmental Agreement 

~is the representative from the Plumas National Forest that was at the Bucks Creek site visit 
last week. She is the one that mentioned the 5 year agreement that they have with PG&E. 

Her email is !usda.gov 
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